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CEMETERY TRUSTEE MEETING 
DECEMBER 13, 2011 

 
 
 
PRESENT:  Donald Burke, Janet Brown  
 
The meeting came to order @5:00pm  
 
The minutes of the November meeting were read and accepted. 
 
The Trustees will be meeting in February with Public Works Director, Tim Redmond and Andrew 
Spielberger to discuss the Oil Mill Cemetery Granite Wall project to begin this Spring. 
 
The Town is in dire need of getting our cemetery records and deeds in order.  We have a lot of paper 
and maps to get organized. 
 
Donald Burke made a motion, Janet Brown seconded, for us to accept the $5,000.00 amount needed to 
purchase computer needs for Cemetery records to take the $5,000.00 from Cemetery Trust funds this 
year and the Article will be in this years Town Warrant. 
 
Town Administrator, Naomi Bolton will have Terry Knowles help write Article for the Warrant.  
Thanks Terry. 
   
Meeting adjourned at 5:42 pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
Janet Brown, Secretary 
 


